PHILADELPH A ELECTRIC COM PANY

2401 MARAET STHEET
PO BOX BLOOY
PHILADELPHIA. PA 19101

(215) B41-5001
SHIELDS L DALTROFF
May 14, 1984

VICE PRESIDENT
ELECTRIC PROUUCTION

Re: Docket Nos. 50-352
50-353

Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Acministrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 17406

Dear Dr. Murley:

Subject: Letter of Agreement for Philadelphia Electric Company's
Limerick Generating Station

pPhiladelphia Electric Company's (PECO) Limerick Generating
Station's (LGS) Emergency Plan is currently undergoing revision and
updating as required by NUREG-0654 and 10CFR50. To complete this,
letters of agreement must be reviewed on an annual basis.

We would appreciate your review of the existing letter of
agreement between NRC Region I and PECo for LGS dated July 23, 1979.

We would appreciate receiving your letter of agreement by May

31, 1984.
Thank you for your cooperation.
Very truly yours,
Original sigied Uy

S. L. DALTROFE
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Att:~"hment

cc: Site inspector - Limerick Generating Station

bcc: V., S. Boyer R, H, Moore
' J. S. Kemper G. M, Leitch
M, J. Cooney L. B. Pyrih
E. J. Bradley R, H. Logue/RAK
8409180346 840912
DR koocu osoooggg




O

U 50'.4..'_‘
§0-3543

Jul 2.3 197§

Philadelphia Electric Company
Limerick Generating Station
ATTN: Mr. G. M. Leitch
Station Superintendent
p. 0. Box A, Sanatoga Branch
pottstown, Pennsylvania 19464

Gentlemen:

This letter is being seni in response to your request regarding
the participation of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission in the
cvent of an emergency at the Limerick Generating Station -

Units 1 & 2.

The primary rcle of the NRC during a radiation ewergency is that
of conducting investi® jative activities associated with the
incident and ver “vir) that emergency plans have been implemented
and proper agercies natified. In addition, however, if NRC
personnel are dis~atched to the scene, they will, as needed,
assist in coordir *ion with the Department of Energy Radioleyical
Assistance Team a* | orovide to state and local agencies advisory
assistance associ- ted with investigating and assessing hazards to

the public.
Sincerely,

@ v / e

' Boyte H. Grier
Director
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